COUGAR NATION NEWS

November 2022

Dear Cougar Friends and Families,

As we wrap up the first quarter of the school year and transition into the holiday season, | have
to say how much joy it brings all of us here at the school to have students back in the halls,
gyms, barns, and back on the fields. Participating in all of the amazing opportunities we have to
offer is a huge chance to make positive connections with other students and adults, as well as
one of the best indicators for future graduation! Please encourage your student to participate
in at least one sport, one club, and one activity. It is wonderful to witness and helps bring our
entire community together.

As we begin the home stretch into the end of the second semester, it is crucial that our
students are here in school if they are able to be. The only way for us to help your students
graduate is if we can see them. If there are barriers to your student being able to attend school,

please reach out!

The holiday season has just started, and while it is one of the most incredible times of the year,
it is also a time of year when many students and families may need extra support. Please reach
out to the school if you or your student/s have any needs. From extra food to access to mental
health or medical services, we are here to help in any way that we can!

Thank you for the opportunity to be part of this incredible community and for our students
and staff for all of their incredible hard work.

Sincerely,
Justin Wright
Principal

basksgiving






Look who made it to state!!!

IT'S A GOOD DAY
TOBEA
COUGER!




G0, FIGHT, WIN!

Sign Up NOW for Winter Sports

WRESTLING, BOYS BASKETBALL,
CGIRLS BASKETBALL CHEER, AND
EQUESTRIAN

Please visit FamilyID.com to Register

SCAN ME

Practice Starts November 14th for Winter Sports

Please Have your physical and registration completed
and turned in to Jaime Drake in the Main Office

BEFORE the first day of Practice




$7,700

Average
Illinois Valley High
2022 Award

Don’t wait,
apply today!




